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KRUISIN FOR KIDS – SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 27
DON’T LET THE PARADE PASS YOU BY


We have deeply missed our wonderful friends in the community, and we invite all Peninsula residents to enjoy a fun event designed to be socially distanced while benefitting the kids. COK Face Masks will be available to all Car Parade Participants and Donors, and we will provide plenty of space between Tailgating Cars.

 Kruisin For Kids will be a parade of decorated cars cruising The Peninsula neighborhoods. Themes will depict highlights from U.S. States (including DC) or Major Sports Teams. The date for this event is Sunday September 27 at 4:00pm (with a rain date of Wednesday September 30). Car participants will be encouraged to raise funds from the “fans” along the route. We know there are motorized gems hidden in garages, so this is a fabulous opportunity to see them drive by all together. We have already been privy to some creatively wonderful decorating ideas so mark your calendars and “Don’t Let the Parade Pass You By”.

For additional information, kindly contact Kathleen Blouin kblouin@outlook.com or (302)236-9825. If you are unable to share in the fun, please consider mailing a donation to: COK, 26582 John J Williams Hwy, Suite 2, Millsboro, DE 19966. Thanks so much, stay safe out there, and we hope to see all our neighbors on September 27. 
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